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Assistance Needed from the Residents of Pleasant Run Farms 

To all of those who care about the òFarmsó and our community, 

To those who enjoy the Parade and skirt game on the 4th of July, 

To those whoõs lives are enriched by watching our youngsters develop into young mature 

adults through our athletics programs including baseball, soccer or swim team,  

To those families who enjoy our pool, a unique feature that sets us apart from so many other 

communities,  

 A plea goes out for assistance.  We, the community, need more of those who are interested in continuing our 

rich traditions in Pleasant Run Farms to step up and help with some of those roles.  The board has a number of 

positions that are open and available to those who are willing to make sure we continue as a sound and solid 

community.  Vice President, Membership Director and Athletic Director positions will be available this year.  

The Swim Club Director position will be available next year, although for those interested, spending time dur-

ing this yearõs season to òlearn the ropesó would be a great opportunity.  There isnõt an incredible amount of 

time required for these positions and it brings such a benefit to the community.  Please consider accepting one 

of these positions.  If you are interested, you can learn more about the positions from one of the current board 

members or you can come to a board meeting.  The next one will be July 17th at 7:00 at the pool.   

Thank you, Kevin Puccini, PRFCA President 

Coyote Sightings  

PRF residents, please be advised that there have been coyote sightings in the 

farms especially near the greenbelt.  Please make sure your children are aware 

and do not approach any of these animals.  Also, be careful with small pets and 

donõt leave them out and unattended.   

 

Thank you, Kevin Puccini, PRFCA President  

 

Looking for Memo Carrier  

Looking for a memo carrier to deliver in the Cedarcreek area.  If you are interested, please contact Susan 

Scheib at 931-3508 or caem2201@yahoo.com.  Hard copy memos are delivered in January, April and Septem-

ber.   

Susan Scheib, PRFCA Memo Distribution 

mailto:caem2201@yahoo.com
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Hard Copy Issue Advertising Rates:  

Back Full Page  $110    Regular Full Page $90 

Half Page $65                Quarter Page $45 

 Business Card Size Ad $25 

Classified Ad $8 

Electronic Issue Rates are 1/2 the cost of 

Hard Copy Issue Rates 

Contact Venita Vivians at  

vvivians@prodigy.net  to place your Classi-

fied or Business Ad. 

Memo Deadline for  
Advertisements and Articles  

Friday, July 26, 2013  
 

The August Electronic Copy Memo Delivery will occur the 

weekend of August 3rd. The memo will be available on the web-
site, www.pleasantrunfarms.org , by August 2, 2013.  If you 
would like to place an ad in or  contribute an article to 

the Memo, please contact Venita Vivians, Memo Editor at 
vvivians@prodigy.net  (include Memo in the sub-

ject).   If you have any problems with receiving  your 

Memo, please contact Susan Scheib at 931 -3508.  

 

The Memo and the PRF Civic Association reserve the 

right to refuse any content. Letters to the editor will be 
published only with the authors name. Any comments, 

suggestions, or new contributors are welcome.  

The MEMO is published by the Pleasant Run Farms 
Civic Association,  

11955 Elkwood Dr., 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45240  

www.pleasantrunfarms.org  

PRFCA Membership Applications are available in this 

memo and on the website listed below or by calling 

our Membership Chairperson listed above.  

Dues are $25 a calendar year. 

Check out the website below for additional news and 

community information.   

www.pleasantrunfarms.org 

YOUR PRF EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS: 

Kevin Puccini kevinpuccini@yahoo.com (President) 

OPEN  (VP) 

Ed McNett 377-4463 emcnett@opwftg.com (Treasurer) 

Christina Norris 851-3013 cdnorris2004@yahoo.com

(Secretary) 

Judy Nelson 851-5447 jcsmith1@cinci.rr.com 

(Membership)  

Linda Boylson 674-1760 laboylson@yahoo.com 

(Community Activities) 

Tonya Klei 742-0385 tonya1@zoomtown.com (Swim Club) 

Erin Knox 742-0981 erinlknox@gmail.com  (Athletics) 

 Venita Vivians vvivians@prodigy.net (Communications) 

Pleasant Run 

Dry Cleaners 
Same Day Service- 

In by 10:00    Out by 4:00  

Shirt Laundry 

FREE Minor Repairs 

Ask for our 20% off Dry Cleaning 

Card 

6106 Winton Road at Mack Road  

(between Jayôs Food Mart & Dominoôs Pizza) 

Fairfield, OH  

829 -4441  

http://www.pleasantrunfarms.org
mailto:vvivians@prodigy.net
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Pleasant Run Farms Civic Association 

Association Meeting 

June 18, 2013 
 

A meeting of the Pleasant Run Farms Civic Association was held Thursday, June 18th, 2013 at 7:00pm at the swim club. The 

following are the minutes from that meeting: 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:06pm. 

 

Sally Wessendorf, RN and Bruce Hayes of John Wesley United Methodist Church attended tonightôs meeting to advise of a 

new outreach program through the church which will run 2-3 times per yearðevents will be similar to a Health Clinic held at 

the church and will feature health screenings and information/speakers on various topics from staying healthy to maintaining 

a good credit rating.  The first event is slated to take place in October; more information will be forthcoming in the memo.   

 

President: Kevin Puccini reported he has received information about a coyote being shot by police on Fullerton Driver.  Resi-

dents are reminded to stay alert and keep pets close during the summer.   

 

Vice President: POSITION OPEN AT THIS TIME. 

 

Treasurer: Ed McNett ï not present. 

 

Secretary: Christina Norrisðnot present.  

 

Athletic Director: Erin Knox ï not present. 

 

Communications: Venita Vivians stated ads and articles for the July memo are needed by next Friday, June 28th.   

 

Membership Report: Judy Nelsonðnot present.  

 

Community Activities: Linda Boylson reported she spoke with Kim Flamm at Springfield Twp to report the graffiti spray-

painted on the concession stand at Clifford George Field.  It was also reported to Kim that the ñmenò and ñwomenò plaques 

for the restrooms had been removed and a marker used to designate the restrooms.  Kim reported someone has been putting 

tape over the bathroom door sensors and this needs to stop; she stated the sprinkler system at the field is also on a timer which 

someone has changed.  This info will be reviewed at the next Athletics meeting.  We are looking into having a ñPRF Summer 

Day at the Groveò held at Strickerôs Grove.  Regarding the 4th of July parade, Kevin Puccini suggested having the cub scouts 

participate and also seeing if they could organize the holiday luminaria event for this year.   

 

Pool: Tonya Kleið not present.   

 

Old Business: None 

 

New Business: None 

 
Announcements: None 

 

Being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 

Next meeting: July 17th, 2013 at 7:00pm at the swim club. 

 

Christina Norris, PRFCA Secretary 
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Join the  

Pleasant Run Farms Swim Club 
11955 Elkwood Drive. 851-7109 

(You donõt have to live in Pleasant Run Farms to join!) 

 
The pool is located on Elkwood Drive, off of West Kemper Road, in between Cedar-

creek and Deerhorn Drives. We have two great baby pools in an enclosed area and a 

main pool with a certified lifeguard on duty.  We offer a swim team and swim les-

sons. We are available for rentals; during pool hours, rent our shelter and have a 

party, or stay from 8 to midnight for an after hours party. Stop by for a membership 

application or download a form from the web at www.pleasantrunfarms.org .   

It is a great place to spend your summer!  

For more information contact Tonya Klei, pool director at tonya1@zoomtown.com  

RECYCLE DUMPSTER ðCLIFFORD GEORGE FIELDS  

Help keep the recycle dumpster at Clifford George Fields clean.  The receptacle is heavily used 

and plays an important role for recycling in our community.  Please keep in mind that this is 

not a trash receptacle or a place to drop off furniture.  It is the gateway to your park.  If you see 

anyone illegally dumping materials into the recycle dumpster, please call 729-1300ðthe non-

emergency Police Department phone number.   

Kimberlee Flamm, Springfield Township Project, Events & Communications Coordinator  

SWIM LESSONS AT PRF SWIM CLUB  

Swim lesson registration will begin Memorial Day weekend.  Group and Private lessons are available .   

Learn-to-Swim 

Red Cross Learn-to-Swim features six levels of instruction to help swimmers of all ages and abilities develop their skills. 

Level 1ðIntroduction to Water Skills  

Level 2ðFundamental Aquatic Skills  

Level 3ðStroke Development 

Level 4ï Stroke Improvement  

There are 5 classes in a session and are 30 minutes long.  Sessions run Monday through Friday 

from 11:30am to 12:00 pm.  Call or stop by the snack bar at the pool to register.  Cost is $35.00 

for PRF Civic Association members and $45.00 for Non-members.  513-851-7109  Pleasant Run 

Farms Swim Club 

Tonya Klei, Swim Club Director  

http://www.pleasantrunfarms.org
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Pleasant Run Farms Swim Club Registration  
The membership drive for the Pleasant Run Farms Swim Club has begun.  If you have any questions, 

contact Tonya Klei at prfswimclub@yahoo.com.  Please complete the registration form and submit 

payment in one of two ways: 

1. Pay by cash or check or credit card (make check payable to the PRFCA Swim Club) and mail to: 

PRFCA Swim Club, 11955 Elkwood Drive, Box B, Cincinnati, Ohio 45240, or drop the registration 

form and payment off at the Pool from 12-8pm beginning Saturday, May 25 from 12-8.  

V There will be a $15 fee assessed for all non-sufficient fund checks. 

2. Pay by credit card by visiting our website www.pleasantrunfarms.org and click on swim club. 

Payment plans available online only. 

 

If you join by May 10 th  and your membership is paid in full you will receive 5 free guest 
passes. 

Membership Options    PRFCA 

Member 

PRFCA 

Non-

member 

Family Membership  $ 225 $250 

Couples Membership  $ 185 $210 

Single Membership  $ 135 $160 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
                 
                Membership Information  

PLEASE NOTE: All members listed on this membership form must reside in the same house. 

 

Membership Type:  ___ Family ___ Couple ____Single     PRF Civic Assoc. Member ___Yes   ____No 

Last Name: ____________________________ Adult First Names: __________________&____________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone #:__________________ Emergency contact &phone #: ____________________________ 

  Childrenôs Name + Male or Female Age Date of Birth 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

+Please include the childrenôs last name if it is different than the family name above. 

I agree to obey the rules and regulations of the Pleasant Run Farms Swim Club, and will not hold the Pleasant 

Run Farms Civic Association or any member responsible for any injury that my family or I may sustain while at 

the pool. Failure to obey the swim club rules and regulations will result in forfeiture of membership. Guests 

must be accompanied by a member to use the pool facilities  

 

______________________________________                           ____________________________ 

Parent or Legal Guardianôs Signature                          Date 
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Kids Looking for Work!!!  

Following is a list of young residents looking for work.  The PRFCA/Memo does not endorse any of those listed; we list these names 

free of charge as a service to our communityé. 

Babysitting: 

Elese Boylson, age 14, 259-9143, basic C.P.R., very good with kids including babies, schedule is EXTREMELY flexible 

Sarah Dean, age 14, 674-9455, Red Cross babysitting course, CPR & First Aid trained/certified (spring 2011), babysitting and/or 

motherôs helper 

Maddie Girts, age 16, 648-9766, CPR certified, has own transportation for babysitting jobs   

Claudia Weitz, age 13, 825-3448, American Red Cross babysitting course 
 

Yard Work/Pet Care/Odd Jobs: 

Sarah Dean, age 14, 674-9455, pet care 

Louis Girts, age 14, 648-9766, yard work, car washing & other odd jobs 

Jay Sebastian, age 12, 502-0002, mow lawns, shovel snow, rake leaves, general cleaning 

Tutoring: 

Deja Martinðage 15, dmartfam@gmail.com, Northwest honor student 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Wesley United Methodist Church would like to invite girls and boys in the community to an Upward Basketball 
Camp being held at the church. The camp is for girls and boys who will be entering kindergarten through 5

th
 grade 

in this fall.   

 

When:     Monday, June 29, through Friday, August 2 

Time:     6:00 to 8:30 each evening 

Registration: Deadline is July 22 

Cost:    $30 before July 15;  $35 after July 15 

 

For registration form and more information, see next page of this memo.   

Upward Basketball Camp  

John Wesley UM Church  

1927 West Kemper Road  

 



 

7 


